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Catherine Hamilton Pursues New Chapter
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Thompson Dorfman Sweatman (TDS) lawyer
Catherine Hamilton will be leaving TDS and
the practice of law to pursue new
opportunities, effective November 30, 2020.

The partners, associates, students, and staff of
TDS extend our best wishes to Catherine in
her new chapter.

DISCLAIMER: This article is presented for informational purposes only. The content does not
constitute legal advice or solicitation and does not create a solicitor client relationship. The views
expressed are solely the authors’ and should not be attributed to any other party, including
Thompson Dorfman Sweatman LLP (TDS), its affiliate companies or its clients. The authors make no
guarantees regarding the accuracy or adequacy of the information contained herein or linked to via
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